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Project number: K5466  
 

 

To The Resident 

 
  

New Footpath – Emma Place, Beerwah 

Project summary 
Sunshine Coast Council will be improving 
connectivity with a new footpath along the worn 
track at Caralan Way Park, Beerwah.  

The new footpath will span approximately 180 
metres from Emma Place along the existing dirt 
pathway alignment.  

No trees will be removed or impacted for this 
new footpath. 

Please refer to the location of works in figure 1 
overleaf.  

Start date 

Works are expected to start Monday 25 
September 2023 and be finished within a week, 
weather and site conditions permitting. 

Property access and parking 
Property access should not be affected during 
works. However, if the contractor does require 
access, then property owners will be notified in 
advance. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver 
these necessary works to improve safety and 
connection.  
 

Further information 

For further information about this project 
please contact council’s project officer, 
Francisco Zaldivar de Alba on the details 
below (stating project K5466 Emma Place 
into Caralan Way Park). 

 

  

 

A note from your local councillor 

The construction of this connection between popular pathways will 
improve accessibility, which will assist more members of our 
community to move through and utilise our beautiful green spaces.  
Every improvement to our pathway network helps and it's wonderful to 
see more and more people using them.  

Cr Rick Baberowski 



 

 

Figure 1 – New footpath at Caralan Way Park in red.          

 


